


































































































































































From: Karen Glasco [mailto:kglasco@thediocese.net] 
sent: Tuesday, January 06, 2009 9: 13 AM 
To: Bickford, Beth 
Subject: resignation from the Board 

January 6, 2009 

Ms. Beth Bickford 
The Cultural Arts Center at Glen Allen 
2880 Mountain Road 
PO Box 1249 
Glen Allen, VA 23060 

Dear Beth, 

I am writing to thank you for the opportunity to serve the Cultural Arts Center as a Board member for 
the past few years. As you know, I have found it necessary to resign my position as a Board member 
due to our move to Manakin-Sabot and my work schedule. I have not been able to participate on the 
Board as much as I had intended but was honored to have served the Center with my participation in the 
Mardi Gras celebrations and attending performances over the years. 

Thank you for all you do for the Center and for the County. I hope to see you before too long. Happy 
New Year! 

Warmly, 

Karen 

Karen G. Glasco 
Diocese of Virginia 
Office of the Bishop 
110 W. Franklin Street 
Richmond, VA 23220 
1-800-DIOCESE ext 12 

1/12/2009 
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